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Events/HolidaysThe News

We will be throwing another Senior
Prom this year and hope to see
many of you there! This year’s
theme is “Blast From the Past.” We
will be decorating the dining room
in a 50s/60s theme. With that, we’d
love to add photos of residents
from that time period! This can
include your class photo, sports,
prom, etc. We want it! Please bring
your photo to Tammie, Caressa, or
Jasmyn no later than April 9th so
we can make copies. Expect fun,
dancing, snacks and drinks!

Senior Prom
April 11, 2025; 3-5pm

We want to provide, promote, and
supply the activities you want to
see! Tell us your ideas! Nothing is
off limits. Seminars, mini-golf, book
clubs, gardening lessons, etc. Let
us know what you want to do and
we can try to implement activities
that fit your interests. Are there any
activities that you think aren’t
working or that could use
adjustments? Let us know. We’re
here for you!  

A Message From Activities

Employee of the Month

April 2025

April 1: April Fools Day
April 11: Senior Prom
April 15: Easter Egg Hunt
with Staff & Residents
April 17: Hunt the Bunny
April 20: Easter Sunday
May 01: Paradise Creek
Anniversary Birthday Party

Tammie Poe

Congratulations to Tammie for
being our Employee of the Month!
She is the ROCK STAR of this facility
and none of us would be here if it
weren’t for her. Tammie works
incredibly hard, day in and day out
for each and every resident. She is
an uplifting, trustworthy, dependable
person. We are so lucky to have her
here with us!



From the Library Committee
Library Lowdown

What’s happening in the library? You may have noticed the

boxes and stacks of books in the corner. The resident library

committee has been going through the shelves to remove

damaged books along with duplicate copies of titles. This has

freed up some space on our shelves. Reorganization has

allowed us to make better use of the space available. You will

soon notice new shelf labeling and a map to help direct

where to find your favorite reading material. In addition, there

will be a binder placed on the table that can be used to assist

one in finding a title, favorite author, or genre. With almost

4,000 books on the shelves, we are hoping this will be a

helpful resource. A new feature in the library will be a

whiteboard that will share news of recent arrivals,

recommendations of outstanding books that one might

enjoy, or possibly a note or question for the library committee.

If you have any questions about the library committee, please

contact Bettie Hoff @ 208-798-9430


